
 

 

Student Life Committee Minutes 
September 18, 1998 
 
Present: James Jasinski, Sunil Kukreja, Terry Mace, Christy Mather, Carol Smith, Carrie 
Washburn 
 
1. Election of Chair: Sunil Kukreja was elected chair. 
 
2. Secretarial Responsibilities: The committee agreed that responsibility for taking minutes 
would rotate among the members alphabetically of the committee with the chair exempted from 
this task. 
 
3. Meeting Times for Fall semester: The committee will meet on October 2, October 16, 
October 30, and November 13 at 3:30pm in Wheelock 201. A final meeting will be held on either 
November 20 or December 4. 
 
4. Discussion of agenda items for the year: The committee discussed the tentative committee 
charge from the Faculty Senate. Discussion centered on the first tentative charge: generate a 
proposal to address the funding of co-curricular activities. Points raised included: can this charge 
be met without a clearer definition of “co-curricular”? does a problem exist with the way co-
curricular activities are funded? More specific action on this charge was deferred until a final 
charge is issued.  
 
Carrie Washburn raised the possibility of adding an item to the committee’s charge: 
recommending changes to the Logger. The committee agreed that such an activity fell under 
tentative charge #3 (develop additional ways to involve faculty and students in the co-
curriculum...) and, hence, a separate charge was unnecessary. A final decision on taking up this 
issue was deferred to a later date. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
James Jasinski 


